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Míša and I got up at 

6:45 in the morning. At 

7:00 we went to 

breakfast. Like most 

mornings, we had toast 

and juice. After 

breakfast we had some 

more time and at 8:10 

we  went to the bus 

stop. Of course the bus 

didn't run on time again, so we waited for about 15 minutes. When the bus arrived, 

we went to the south of Glasgow to Pollock Country Park. It took about an 

hour to get there. Other teams came by train and we all met at the train station. 

Then we went to the park. There all the nationalities split in half and then joined 

with the other groups to form 

two larger groups. The first 

group went to the Burrell 

Collection and we, the 

second group, went to the 

Pollok house and gardens. 

On the way we stopped in the 

woods by the fireplace, 

where we first named 

ourselves with animal nicknames based on the first letter of our real names. Then 

we played games like tug-of-war or hide-and-seek or getting the flag of the 

other team. We were running in the woods and we had a lot of fun. Later we 

learned how to make and light a campfire and then roasted marshmallows on it. 

Around 12:30 we met the other group at the river where we had a snack and had 

a lunch break. 

Then we swapped the 

routes. The other group 

went to play games and 

make a campfire and we 

went to the museum. It 

was on the site of an old 

monastery and still 

there were some 



REPORT FROM 5th PROJECT MEETING IN GLASGOW, 

SCOTLAND, UK  

WEDNESDAY 1st JUNE 2022 

windows and walls seen inside 

On the way we met Scottish 

Highland cattle and calves, we 

watched them for quite a while.  

Then we arrived at the museum. 

Burrell Collection Museum was 

a glass building with two floors of 

collections of pictures, statues 

and ceramics. We spend there 

about an hour. Everyone went to see what he liked. Then at 2 p.m. we all met 

again and started our way back. It was quite long before we got to the train station 

again. Other teams went back by train but we were hungry so we were looking for 

a place to eat. 

We went to the shopping 

centre Morrisons with a 

restaurant, which we 

saw on our way to the 

park in the morning. We 

had pizza and lemonade 

there for lunch. 

Unfortunately it took 

longer than we had hoped 

and then the bus did not go for more than 1 hour and we were waiting at the bus 

stop so long and had to change the bus twice. So we came late to our scheduled 

bowling with the other teams. We were sitting there and watching other teams 

playing. 

When it finished we said goodbye to other students and went to the hotel and just 

relaxed. Before that we bought some sweets to have a nice evening. 
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